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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Another busy and productive week in school, with lots of exciting products and hand made items on sale at the Christmas Fayre.
Christmas Fayre
Thank you for all of the donations for raffle, tombola prizes and cakes/mince pies for the Christmas Fayre. It was lovely to see the school so full of people and to welcome our very special visitor. A HUGE thank you to Fobs, parents and all staff members who worked so hard throughout the day and evening, setting up and running the stalls, refreshments and games. A special thank you to Mrs. Kirkham and Mrs. Pye for their hard work in organising this event.
Important Dates

Wednesday 6th December: Christmas Dinner

Friday 8th December: Brynford Light Switch on. Christmas Jumper Day

Tuesday 12th December; Christmas Performance  1:15 pm. Please could all costumes be in school by Friday 8th December, in a named bag. Additionally, please name label all clothing. Thank you.
Wednesday 13th December Christmas performance (evening.) 5:30 pm start. Children to return to school for 5 pm.
Friday 15th Dec: Flu vaccinations

Wed 20th December: Christmas Carol Concert at St Michael’s Church

Friday 22nd December: School Closes for pupils.

Please note that some dates may be subject to change.
 Friday 6th December
Brynford Community Council are inviting all parents, carers, Community members and children to their Christmas Light switch on, on Friday 8th December. Please join us in singing a few traditional carols to celebrate the lighting of the Christmas Tree. Community members have asked for your support in parking near the school, to avoid congestion at the village green. Please also note that children remain in the care of their parents/ carers at this event. 

Clubs next week- Clubs finish at 4 pm
Monday: Ethics Club (Years 3-6)

Wednesday: Drama Club (Years 3-6)
Thursday: Art Club Years 1 and 2

Retirement of Mrs. Williams
Today is Mrs. Williams’ last day as a Teaching and Breakfast Club Assistant in our school, as she retires, after many years of dedicated service and begins the next exciting chapter in her life. On behalf of the staff, pupils, Governors and parents, we wish her a very happy and well-deserved retirement. Mrs. Williams can be immensely proud of the fact that she has had a hugely positive influence on the lives of many, through her enthusiasm, dedication and commitment to the children and staff in our school. However, it is not really goodbye! We will still be seeing Mrs. Williams on a regular basis, in Kool Kids, and as a new FOBs member. On behalf of all, we wish you every happiness, Mrs. Williams, thank you for the fantastic memories and look forward to seeing you soon!
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
 Ble es ti noson Ddydd Iau?
Es i i’r  Ffair Nadolig.
Have a good weekend
Kind Regards
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher
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